

June 16, 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian, Neighbours of St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School:

We are pleased to inform you that we expect to begin construction of the new addition to St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School in early July 2016. Weather permitting, the intent is to complete the construction of the addition by September of 2017. However, since we are currently awaiting issuance of the building permit by the City it is possible the completion could extend beyond this date.

These improvements will benefit the students at our school, as well as the public that may use the facility after regular school hours.

During the construction period, there may be increased dust and traffic however every effort will be made to minimize the impact on the neighbourhood. The Board's Facilities and Health and Safety Departments will monitor the construction.

If you have any questions about the progress of this school construction project, please contact, Lou Kahssay, Capital Department, Facilities Services, (416) 222-8282 ex 2226.

Sincerely

Maia Puccetti, M. Arch., OAA Superintendent of Facilities

cc: Sally Rivers, Principal

J. Shain, School Superintendent

M. Rizzo, Trustee

Virginia Barton, Senior Coordinator of Capital Development